NEW YORK UNIVERSITY

SCHOOL OF LAW

WASHINGTON SQUARE, NEW YORK 3, N.Y.

FACULTY OF LAW

TELEPHONE: SPRING 7-2000

22nd August 1956

Professor Piero Calamandrei Borgo Albizi 14 Florence, Italy

My dear friend:

First of all, let me congratulate you on the splendid decision of your Constitutional Court. All Italians may justifiably take pride in the decree of June 14th. I have read your commentary on the decree, and find it as wise and eloquent as your other writings.

On my return from Northern Europe, I found that Professor Schwartz is away. I do not know whether he sent you a copy of the preface I prepared for your "Procedure and Democracy". I am eager to ascertain whether my preface is satisfactory to you. I enclose an uncorrected copy of the galley proofs. Page proofs will be on hand in about two weeks, as I am informed by New York University Press. Will you please examine my text and let me know by air mail whether there is anything in it that ought to be changed.

With every good wish, believe me

Cordially yours,

I ghand Cahn.

EC:lp Enclosure